
CHAPEL HILL HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

10/19/2023

● DECA: Are you ready for some spooktacular fun! It's time for Chapel Hill DECAs annual pizza and
pumpkins! Join us after school on October 24th from 3:30pm to 5:00pm. Donate a pumpkin before
the event to earn 10 DECA points towards your senior stoles. This event is for DECA members only.
Still want to join? You can stop by E-219 to pick up a membership form. The cost is $ 25! Don't Miss
out.

● Student of the Month( Sep): Claire Vu, Yanina Espinoza,Jake Davis,Christina Ruise,Danielle
Brown,London Tabb, Madision Hatch, Tevin Loke,Caitlyn Thompson, Jaheim Joseph, Malachi
Foreste, Khyrah Long, Marlon Cruz , and Christina Zamora

● Teacher of the Month : Jeremy Anderson

● Staff of the Month : Juanita Taylor

● Track & Field: We will be having an interest meeting next Wednesday morning at 7:50am. You must
have a physical on file to try out and or participate in conditioning days.See Coach Ellis or Coach
Wilson if you have any questions.

● HAUNTED HALLWAY: The second annual Haunted Hallway is going to be featured at this year’s fall
dance. Admission is $3 using vanco online or pay in card at the door. Remember that these ghouls go
to school here and you cannot touch them at any point. Please make sure that you have on
comfortable shoes and an appropriate dress length to enter the event. If you don’t have these things
we will not let you go through. See you there!

○ https://www.vancoevents.com/us/events/landing/35918

● ESports: Chapel Hill High School ESPORTS returns from their bye week by defeating Milton High
School and Lanier High School. Both the Varsity and JV team have 3-1 records. This puts both teams
in the top 20 state of Georgia. Shoutout to Jonathan Blount, Isaiah Thevenin,and Ulen Moffet for
not dropping a single game during their victory.

● Attention students, our Senior class is currently in the lead for most spirited dress-up with 154 points!
Watch out Juniors,the SOPHOMORES are ahead with 115 points against the Juniors 110 points.
Freshman are trailing with 70 points.

● Don’t forget to dress in ALL BLACK for our PANTHER BLACKOUT on Friday

● Soccer: There will be a boy’s Soccer interest meeting in the Library immediately after school on
Monday, October 30th. All potential players that wish to try out must attend to sign up. See Coach
Leach in G203 if you have any questions.
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● Homecoming: Attention students attending the homecoming Dance. Concessions sold at the dance
will be cash ONLY. Thank you.


